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Hi there- My name is Lindsay Hasz and I am writing to you on behalf of my husband and I.
We have a cabin at 741 FSR 4517 and we received a letter in the mail about a new guest ranch
proposal.

This new proposal actually sits directly next to and behind our place. In fact, the exit road that
is shown in the property map is on our own property, accessing an easement.

Not only are we concerned with the use of the easement and won't allow this on our own
property, but we are concerned with numerous other things. First, the amount of road traffic
going up and down FSR 4517 that we already have a hard time maintaining, the noise
pollution that would occur (weddings often last very late into the evenings on every weekend
during the summer months), the light pollution, the environmental impact, etc.

We will be joining the hearing to discuss our concerns, as well as the other members of
Granite Creek.

Do you have any questions that we can help with?

Thanks,
Lindsay Hasz
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